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At the beginning of the school year, Ligon staff and students took 3 days to learn and 

review the ROAR expectations at Ligon.  At the same time we introduced Class Dojo 

as the reward system for the students this year.  When a student exhibits ROAR, then 

any staff can award a student a Dojo point from any device.  Then every quarter staff 

and students review the ROAR expectations through a PBIS reset.  During this time 

the PBIS team identified areas that still need improvement and we review the 

expectations through scenarios, practice and discussions.  On the positive side, 

students are rewarded daily with Dojo points.  They can use their dojo points at the 

Dojo concessions to purchase fun things like a homework pass or lunch outside with a 

friend.  There is also several larger rewards such as double lunch, 

movie day and March Madness. 

What does PBIS look like at Ligon? 

What is PBIS? 

Class Dojo 

Ligon’s reward system is 

Class Dojo.  For more 

information check out their 

website  

 - aliquam. 

According to PBIS.org, Positive 

Behavior Intervention Support (PBIS) 

is “a framework or approach for 

assisting school personnel in 

adopting and organizing evidence-

based behavioral interventions into 

an integrated continuum that 

enhances academic and social 

behavior outcomes for all students.”   

Upcoming Events: 

Every other Thursday 
students have the 
opportunity to use their 
Dojo Points to purchase 
items, such as mechanical 
pencils, gum, glow sticks, 
etc.  

Dojo Concessions: 

At the end of each month 
each grade level has an 
opportunity to enjoy a 
double lunch period outside. 

Monthly Celebrations: 

 

more on 2 

ROAR 
Respect yourself & others 

Own your actions 

Apply positive leadership 

Respect your school 

For more Parent Info: 

Take a moment and check 
out PBIS.org.  It’s the national 
website that provides lots of 
information and resources for 
parents. 
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To help Ligon PBIS team make 

informed decisions we use 

data to drive those decisions.  

As you look at the data from 

the past 3 years, referrals have 

decreased. 

Quarter 4 PBIS Reset 

Team Building - Tug-o-War (above) 

Classroom Scenarios (right) 

Looking for a volunteer or two? 

 The PBIS team is looking to 

expand our team and we need parent 

volunteers who would be willing to 

serve on the PBIS team.  We hold 

monthly meetings every 2nd 

Wednesday from 2:45pm – 3:45pm. 

It’s all in the Data 
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During those meetings we discuss 

data, ways to improve, our rewards 

system, big ticket rewards, planning 

resets, and lots of other ideas.  If you 

are interested in being a part of this 

team please feel free to contact 

Melissa Lopez at mlopez@wcpss.net 

or Meredith Pinckney at 

mpinckney@wcpss.net. 


